
February 2, 2010 
 
Hello Taylor Family Members, 
 
Now that the new year has begun, it is time to refocus on our 
family reunion. We are only five months away, and I hope that 
everyone is busy making plans to attend.  
 
In order to assist in your planning, I would like to cover some of 
the details so that you will have the current information.  The 
reunion will be held on July 16-18, at the Courtyard by Marriott, 
1350 Holiday Lane, Fairfield, California. Room rates are $99 + tax 
for single and double occupancy. On Friday night we will have 
entertainment and a buffet dinner; A Saturday picnic at Alan Witt 
Park, and Sunday church services. Recently you were sent an order 
form for your t-shirts.  The committee would like to begin ordering 
the t-shirts, so that they will have them in a timely manner. So 
please adhere to the deadline listed on the order form. Also, make 
sure that your registration is submitted prior to April 30 in order to 
avoid the $10 additional fee. 
 
We are looking forward to a fun-filled week-end and hope that you 
can celebrate with us in sunny California. 
 
Attached to this letter, please find another Registration Form, and 
if there is any other information that you need, please let us know. 
 
Love and Peace, 
 
Mrs. Linda D. Eaton-Young, Chair 
 


